
May 29, 2009

Nighttime lane closures extended on Yellowhead Trail
in Edmonton
Edmonton... Motorists are advised that the nighttime lane reduction and detour of the
westbound lanes of Yellowhead Trail near Anthony Henday Drive has been extended until June
12 and will include weekend work. Traffic will be detoured using the on and off ramps of the
interchange at Anthony Henday Drive and Yellowhead Trail daily from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. for bridge
girder construction.

The Edmonton Police Service will continue to assist with directing traffic. Motorists should use
caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, flag people, and police officers.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when
workers are present.

Visit www.northwestconnect.ca for more information about the Northwest Anthony Henday Drive
ring road project.
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Media inquiries may be directed to: 
Heather Kaszuba
Communications
Alberta Transportation
780-422-7070
To call toll-free within Alberta, dial
310-0000.

Margaret Anne J. Taylor
Communications
NORTHWESTCONNECT General
Partnership
403-264-6444
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